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Tariff and Trade Arran^ments with Commonwealth Countries 
as at Sept. 15,19C7 

Country 

AUSTRALIA. 

BARBADOS. 

BRITAIN. 

CETLON. 

COMMONWEALTH CARIBBEAN 
(BAHAMAS, BARBADOS, 
BERMUDA, BRITISH 
HONDURAS, THE LEEWARD 
ISLANDS, AND THE 
WINDWARD ISLANDS). 

GUYANA.. 

INDIA.. 

JAMAICA. , 

KiNTA.. 

Agreement 

Trade Agreement signed Feb. 12, 1960; 
in force June 30, 1960. 

GATT effective Jan. 1, 1948. 

Relations are baaed on Canada-West 
Indies Trade Agreement and protocol 
thereto (see Commonwealth Carib-

GATT effective Nov. 30, 1966. 

Trade Agreement signed Feb. 23, 1937, 
effective Sept. 1, 1937; modified by 
exchanges of letters Nov. 16, 1938 and 
Oct. 20, 1947. 

GATT effective Jan. I, 1948. 

CYPRUS 

GAMBIA. 

GHANA. 

Relations continue to be governed by 
Trade Agreement of 1937 with Britain. 

GATT effective July 29, 1948. 

Canada-British West Indies Trade Agree­
ment signed July 6, 1925, in force Apr. 
30, 1927; Canadian notice of termina­
tion of Nov. 23, 1938, was replaced by 
notice of Dec. 27, 1939, which con­
tinued the Agreement. Protocol signed 
July 8, 1966 continues ad interim and 
amends Part I of the Canada-British 
West Indies Trade Agreement; termi­
nates Part II of that Agreement and 
incorporates a number ot additional 
provisions. Barbados, Bermuda, Brit­
ish Honduras and the Leeward and the 
Windward Islands participate 
GATT. 

GATT effective Aug. 16,1960. 

GATT effective Feb. 18,1965. 

Tariff Treatment 

Agreement includes schedules of tariff 
rates and margins and exchange of 
British preferential rates on items not 
scheduled. May be terminated on six 
months notice. 

The parties exchange specified tariff 
preferences. 

Various concessions are granted by each 
country including exchange of prefer­
ential tariff rates. The Agreement (as 
modified) includes provisions relating 
to the Colonies, Dependencies and 
Trusteeships. 

Canada and Ceylon exchange preferential 
tariff treatment. 

The parties exchange 
preferences. 

specified tariff 

Relations continue to be governed by 
Trade Agreement ot 1937 with Britain 

GATT effective Oct. 18, 1957. 

Relations are based on the Canada-West 
Indies Trade Agreement and protocol 
thereto (see Commonwealth Carib­
bean). 

GATT effective July 5. 1966. 

Since 1897 Canada has unilaterally ac­
corded British preferential treatment 
without contractual obligation. 

GATT effective July 8, 1948. 

Relations are based on Canada-West 
Indies Trade Agreement and protocol 
thereto (see Commonwealth Carib-

GATT effective Aug. 6, 1962. 

GATT effective Dec. 12, 1963. 

Canada exchanges preferential tariff 
treatment with Cyprus. 

Canada and Gambia exchange prefer­
ential tariff treatment. 

Canada accords British preferential 
treatment to Ghana (except on cocoa 
beans). Ghana extends most-favoured­
nation treatment to Canada. 

The parties exchange specified tariff 
preferences. 

Canada accords British preferential 
treatment to India. India extends most­
favoured-nation treatment to Canada. 

The parties exchange specified tariff 
preferences. 

Canada accords British preferential tariff 
treatment to Kenya. Kenya extends 
most-favoured-nation treatment to 
Canada. 


